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Major Accident with Injuries 

 

New Braunfels, Texas --- On today’s date at approximately 12:45 am, Officers with the New Braunfels Police 

Department witnessed a single vehicle motorcycle accident involving serious injuries. Officers located a custom 

2007 Big Bear Customs motorcycle and the operator of the motorcycle near the intersection of Fair Lane and E 

Common St.  

 

The operator of the motorcycle, a 38-year-old male from New Braunfels, was found unresponsive and suffered 

critical, life threatening head injuries. The motorcycle operator was not wearing a helmet at the time of the 

crash. The injured operator was cared for by the New Braunfels Fire Department paramedics prior to transport 

to University Hospital in San Antonio via Airlife.  

 

The New Braunfels Police Department Traffic Unit responded to the location to conduct a detailed investigation 

into the cause of the crash. At the time of this press release the roadway remains closed while investigation 

continues.  

 

  

 

Authority: Corporal Gregorey Fuller #61 
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